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NSZL open during the Budapest Wine Festival
      2023/08/30  

   

Between 7 and 9 September 2023, the services of the OSZK will be available according to the regular
opening hours.
 

[1]

 

Between 7 and 9 September 2023, the services of the NSZL will be available according to the
regular opening hours.

Visitors with and without a reader pass must be accompanied by a hostess or security guard
representing the festival, with the proviso that visitors without a reader pass will be escorted in
groups to the main entrance of the library every 15 minutes. More information will be provided on
the spot!

Access to the library:

The library can be reached on foot from Dísz Square or Clark Ádám Square (via the Beggar's Gate or
the Baroque Gate) or from Palota Street by the Taban lifts.

Please note that the route to the library from Várkert Bazár is closed from 7 to 10 September.

Public transport: buses 16 and 216 from Clark Ádám Square and Deák Square, and buses 16, 16A
and 116 from Széll Kálmán Square will be available.

Information about the Budapest Wine Festival can be found on the festival website [2].
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We are looking forward to welcoming our readers and visitors!
2023/09/19 - 16:50 
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